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SIUE, BULLETIN
To the  Faculty a n d  Staff of Southern Illinois University a t Edv/ardsville

Vol. 29, No. 13 
August 20, 1998

MEMO TO: SIUE Faculty and Staff

David Wemer (L̂ 
Sharon Hahs yXXyFFROM:

SUBJECT: Provost Position

Last September Sharon Hahs accepted the position of Acting Provost and Vice 
Chancellor for Academic Affairs in addition to her duties as Dean o f the College of Arts and 
Sciences. She did so with the expectation that a new Chancellor would be appointed by July 1, 
1998, and she could return her full attention to her duties as dean by that date. However, since it 
is now likely that a new Chancellor will not be in place for a considerable period, we have both 
concluded that the University and College would be served best if  Sharon were able to devote 
her full attention to the College now rather than after the appointment o f a new Chancellor. 
Accordingly, we have agreed that she will do so on September 1, 1998.

We are pleased to announce that David Sill has agreed to serve as Acting Provost, 
effective September 1, 1998. We have every confidence that he will provide excellent leadership 
for Academic Affairs, and ask that you support him in this new role in the months ahead.

be: Chrono
W i l e  

DW/dw


	Edwardsville Bulletin: August 20, 1998
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1423084335.pdf.XRQF0

